
PEDESTRIAN  
RAIL SAFETY TIPS
NEVER WALK DOWN A TRAIN TRACK!    
Tracks are for trains only. Walking, jogging or playing on 
or near the train tracks is considered trespassing and is 
illegal.  

WARNING SIGNS SAVE LIVES!    
Only cross tracks at designated pedestrian or roadway 
crossings. Never walk around or behind lowered gates at 
a crossing. 

ALWAYS EXPECT A TRAIN!   
Do not cross tracks immediately after a train passes. 
Many parts of Orange County have two tracks that trains 
can travel on. Wait to cross the tracks until the gates 
have gone up, the lights have stopped flashing, and you 
can see clearly around a train in both directions. 

TRAINS WILL NOT ALWAYS BLOW WARNING HORNS.  
Quiet Zones will soon be established in residential and 
business areas along the train tracks, so trains will no 
longer need to blow their horn.  

REMEMBER: RAILS AND RECREATION DO NOT MIX!

For more information visit OCTA.net or call 714/560-5376


